
Team Tyndall, 

 

We are asking for your help in our continued fight against the coronavirus. Many of us have relaxed our 

posture when it comes to following some of the guidelines put in place to help protect us. Locations 

across the region and state have opened up, however, this does not mean we should forget what we 

need to do to help slow the spread. Strict social distancing, personal hygiene and other health guidelines 

set forth by the CDC remain critical if we strive to remain a ready and able force. It’s time to readdress 

the importance of following these guidelines. 

COVID-19 remains a serious threat to our people and our mission. Failure to follow the precautionary 

measures set in place, both on and off base, jeopardizes the wellbeing of our Airmen and their families 

and also negatively affects our ability to continue our mission. The greater the number in quarantine or 

infected the greater the impact to our mission.  

The number of cases of COVID-19 and the percent testing positive in our local community and state are 

increasing. The decision to transition back to Health Protection Condition (HPCON) Charlie and Phase 1 

of our three phase reopening plan was made as a result of this increase and at the recommendation of 

medical experts. Expect adjustments to the operating procedures at several of our base facilities as a 

result of this action. We understand the inconvenience this places on our Airmen, civilian employees, 

retirees, and dependents. However, these temporary measures are necessary to protect our force.  

We need your help. As we approach the holiday weekend be mindful of social distancing, wearing 

masks, frequent hand washing or sanitizing and most importantly, making smart decisions. Please help 

us get through this pandemic with as few members of Team Tyndall affected and minimal impact to our 

mission. 

 

v/r, 

Your command team 

Col. Greg Moseley, 325th Fighter Wing Commander  

Col. Jefferson Hawkins, 325th Fighter Wing Vice Commander 

CMSgt Kati Grabham, 325th Fighter Wing Command Chief 


